
Auburn Police Department 
Phillip L. Crowell, Jr.  |  Chief of Police 
Jason D. Moen  |  Deputy Chief of Police 
www.AuburnPD.com  |  207.333.6650 
60 Court Street  |  Auburn, Maine 04210 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE MEDIA DISTRIBUTION 

Date:   December 9, 2016 
 

Contact:    Jason D. Moen, Deputy Chief of Police 
 Phone: 207.333.6650 ext. 2051 
 E-mail: JMoen@auburnmaine.gov 
 
 
 

SHOOTING INVESTIGATION UNDERWAY 

AUBURN, ME – Auburn Police are currently on the scene of a shooting on Bowdoin St in Auburn. Initial 
reports indicate that approximately 2:20am, an unknown subject entered a residence where a party was 
taking place and fired a gun. Two people are being treated at local hospitals for gunshot wounds. 

There is no suspect information as of yet. As we develop more information, we will be sending out media 
updates. 


